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I would appreciate the mail in ballots to continue as it makes it so much easier for 

voters who are elderly or with disabilities to participate and have their voices heard. 

As well as making it easier for people who work during in person voting hours. I am 

old enough to have done it both ways, to also have been able to see how helpful it 

was to my aging parents who couldn’t drive but wanted their votes to count. As a 

single mother it made it so I didn’t have to disrupt my children to wait in a line and as 

a business owner I didn’t have to close my business to go to vote at a poll or stand in 

poor weather. It just makes it so much more available for your voters. Unless of 

course you are trying to stop those people from voting? As I see it only people afraid 

of losing would try to stop mail in ballots. The other option I see is that you could offer 

both mail in and in person voting. Then everyone wins  


